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WIDNES ACADEMY 
NEWSLETTER 

WEEK ENDING 5TH JANUARY 2024 

 
Happy New Year, we hope you all had a good 
break! 
 
CLUBS 
Please note clubs will change this term and letters 
will be going out next week. 
 
PE LESSONS 
Please see below details of PE lessons from next 
week. 
 
Monday Reception, Year 3/4, Year 5/6 
Tuesday Year 1 and Year 4/5 
Wednesday Year 1/2, Year 3/4, Year 4/5 
Thursday Year 5/6 
Friday  Year 1, Year 1/2  
 
The new school PE kit is now available from 
Boydells for anyone who wishes to buy it now (this 
will be compulsory from September). 
 
SCHOOL NURSE DROP-IN 
The school nurse will be in school next Wednesday 
from 9.00 am for any parents that wish to drop-in 
for advice about healthy eating/diet. 
 
PRIMARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS  
Just a reminder that the closing date for Primary 
school applications for September this year is 
Monday 15th January.  Applications must be made 
via the Halton Borough Council website. 
 
WHOLE SCHOOL VALUES 
Each week the children will focus on one of the 
Widnes Academy School Values – next week we are 
concentrating on ‘ambition’. 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Emilija in Y6, Damian in 
Nursery, Betsie in Y2, Dylan in Y1 and Patryk in Y4 
who celebrate their birthdays this week. 
 
 
 
 

 
SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Weds 10th Jan School nurse drop-in healthy 
eating 9.00 am 

Weds 7th Feb School Nurse Drop-in 9.00 am 

Friday 9th Feb School closes for half term 

Tues 20th Feb School opens 
Thurs 27th Mar School closes, end of Spring 

term 

Mon 15th April School opens for Summer term 

Mon 6th May Bank holiday – school closed 

Friday 24th May School closes for half term 

Tues 4th June School opens 

Friday 19th July School closes for Summer 
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